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With the resignation of Robert Mugabe, today marks an historic moment for
Zimbabwe. We congratulate all Zimbabweans who raised their voices and stated
peacefully and clearly that the time for change was overdue. Zimbabwe has an
extraordinary opportunity to set itself on a new path.

The United States strongly supports a peaceful, democratic, and prosperous
Zimbabwe. As events unfold, we continue to call on all parties to exercise
restraint and respect constitutional and civilian order.

We urge Zimbabwe's leaders to implement much-needed political and economic
reforms for a more stable and promising future for the Zimbabwean people. We
will continue to support the people of Zimbabwe as these reforms move
forward.

Whatever short-term arrangements the government may establish, the path
forward must lead to free and fair elections. The people of Zimbabwe must
choose their own leaders.
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